CITY OF HOMER

PUBLIC WORKS TELEPHONE (907)235-3170
3575 HEATH STREET  HOMER, AK 99603 FACSIMILE (907)235-3145

MEMORANDUM 07— [i»

To: Walt Wrede, City Manager

From: Carey Meyer, Public Works Director %\(\
Date: January 22, 2008

Subject: Approval to Submit Grant Application

Alaska Energy Authority

The Alaska Energy Authority has advertized the availability of grants to fund design and construction
of alternative energy projects. The potential to generate power through the installation of micro hydro
generators on the water system transmission mains coming down the bluff (from the treatment plant to
town) has been proposed. Public Works, with the assistance of Homer Electric Association, is
prepared to submit an application for a grant to design such a facility.

Recommendation: The City Council approve an resolution in support of the grant application.



